Manor Primary School

Newsletter 8





October is Black History Month. This week our children have been recognising and celebrating the invaluable contribution of black people in British Society and across the World. The focus this year has been 'Saluting our Sisters' and as part of our learning the children have been celebrating the achievements of the "Sheroes Among Us," highlighting black women who are breaking barriers and shattering stereotypes, "Pioneering Voices," featuring black women who have used their voices to speak out against injustice, with quotes from their speeches or writings; "Breaking Barriers," featuring black women who have broken down barriers in sports, entertainment, politics, and other fields and "Women Who Move Mountains & Lead," celebrating black women who have made significant contributions to science, technology, engineering, and mathematics (STEM) fields



After half term we will once again be supporting the Royal British Legions Poppy Appeal. Poppys will be available to buy for a minimum donation of 20p and we have snap bands and other items for a minimum donation of £1.00.

Your support for this very worth while cause is very much appreciated.



Parents should have received an email about our celebration discos on Tuesday 7th
November. Tickets are available to buy through our MCAS App.

If you have any questions or queries please do not hesitate to contact the school office.

We look forward to seeing the children there!



We hope that all our families have a lovely half term break. The children have made an amazing start to the new academic year and we are really proud of each and everyone of them.

We break up today for our half term break. Children return to school on Monday 6th November at normal school time.

Everyone stay safe and enjoy your holiday!